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Now that Oceania has withdrawn the EA approval application, the next steps are:
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Stay informed and organised. If you haven't yet, invite your coworkers to join
the TWU. We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. 

If you're not a member, scan the QR code or click here to join now.

JOIN THE TWU TODAY

NEXT STEPS:

1. The agreement needs to be redrafted so it can be approved

2. A new access period will then commence

3. You will then need to vote again on the revised agreement

4. The Agreement will then go back to the Commission for approval

Oceania has withdrawn its application to the Fair Work Commission
for approval of the Enterprise Agreement that members had voted up.

The company have refused to make a commitment to backpay
workers and give a further increase from 1 July 2025. This delay is
the company’s fault and the withdrawal of the application is the
company’s choice. Workers should not have to suffer for Oceania’s
mistakes. 
 
Oceania needs to immediately address the Commission and the
TWU’s concerns with the agreement. The company needs to ensure
that workers covered by the agreement are better off than if they were
on the Award.

We have called for an urgent meeting with Oceania.

https://linktr.ee/twuaus
http://twu.com.au/join

